ABILENE CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY

Educating Students for Christian Service and Leadership Throughout the World



August 2012

Dear Professor Young,

CONGRATULATIONS! You have been recognized by one or more of your students this past year at ACU for the marked difference you've made in their lives. Very often, exceptional professors do not know the impact they've made on even ONE of their students in the course of a year.

In the Stewardship Office, we asked our scholarship recipients to fill out a bio form, along with their submission of a thank-you letter to the donor(s) of the endowments that made their scholarships possible. Planted in that form is an opportunity for them to tell about an ACU professor who has impacted their life in an extraordinary way. That's where YOUR name was mentioned, and this is what was written about you and included in the mailing to the donor:

"Professor Brandon Young has impacted me because of the way that he invited not only me, but the rest of my peers to his home and has been a Godly example to all." ~Brianna

I really do believe that comments coming directly from the hearts of students are one of the highest teaching honors one can receive. You obviously enjoy your job as you freely give of your time and energy, and it's important that you understand how valuable you are to these students and to ACU.

Thank you for the way you bless others through your life and your profession. Honks, the le.

With much appreciation,

Barbara (Tubbs) Heil '71

Senior Stewardship Coordinator